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Comments for Public Posting: Regarding the Los Angeles Advertising Coalition (consisting of a
total of 3 sign companies and 2 equipment manufacturers) sent a
letter to the City Council in support of putting up digital signs in
EVERY Neighborhood in Los Angeles, PLEASE DO NOT ADD
ADDITIONAL DIGITAL SIGNS to what we have. Enough ugly
signage already! Thank you.



